

Monday 30th March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back, on this fine Monday afternoon! Today, we kick off week two of school closures. I write with a few more updates and reminders.

Free School Meals (for applicable families only)

Whilst we wait to find out more about the administration of the government's e-vouchers for Free School Meals, you will receive a £10 per pupil voucher, from the school for this week.

This has been purchased by the school; we are just waiting for the supermarket to release the vouchers to us.

Please note, this only applies to families already in receipt of Free School Meals (FSM). This is different to the Universal Free School Meals (UFSM), which are provided for all Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 pupils.

Children onsite

Please be reminded, all children attending onsite must come with a packed lunch. We will provide fruit, bread and fillings as a snack to ensure children have enough to eat.

Virtual School

Week two resources are up and running. Remember to stick to your daily timetable for this week.

Most importantly, whilst it is crucial that you keep abreast of the COVID-19 developments in the news, please remember to also switch it off. Give yourself the chance to be distracted, even for a short time. Try not to let maintaining physical health be to the detriment of your mental health. After all, we are all in it together.

Keep inside, keep safe and I will keep in touch.

Have a fantastic week.

Yours sincerely,

Ms A. Parker Lead Headteacher

